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CAMPAIGN	Reaches	Over	
$1.1M!		AN	INCREDIBLE	START!	

Here	 at	St.	Ambrose	we	 are	 in	 the	process	of	
building	 our	 future.	 The	 early	momentum	 in	
our	Capital	Campaign	has	proved	this.	This	 is	
indeed	 an	 exciting	 time	 in	 the	 life	 of	 our	
Parish.		 Let’s	 continue	 the	 energy	 that	 has	
started	 in	 our	 Parish	 and	 pray	 that	 our	
Campaign	 continues	 to	 be	 successful.		Do	not	
look	back	but	 put	our	hands	 to	 the	plow	and	
work	sincerely	to	build	God’s	Kingdom. 
If	 you	 have	 attended	 a	 reception,	 please	
respond	 back	 to	 let	 us	 know	 how	 you	 will	
support	our	campaign.	

RECEPTIONS CONCLUDE 
“Thank you for attending a 

campaign reception.”  
Fr. Fisher & Fr. Bergida  

The	 reception	 phase	 of	 the	 campaign	 concluded	
Thursday	 April	 15th.	 Many	 families	 attended	 a	
reception	 with	 other	 families	 joining	 us	 virtually	 on	
their	 computers.	 Thank	 you	 to	 all	 the	 families	 who	
participated	 in	 It’s	 Time	 to	 Build.	 If	 you	 attended	 a	
reception,	please	send	in	your	pledge	response	as	soon	
as	 you	 can.	 The	 sacrifice	 you	 and	 your	 family	 pledge	
will	help	ensure	our	future.	

DID	YOU	MISS	THE	RECEPTIONS	
If	 you	 missed	 the	 receptions,	 you	 may	 still	 view	 a	
recording	 of	 a	 reception	 on	 our	 parish	 website:	
www.stambroseva.org/TimeToBuild		

Stewardship Reflection 
“Jesus himself stood among them and said to them, ‘Peace be with you.’  But they were startled and frightened…” - 
LUKE 24:36-37 
Throughout the day we have many opportunities to “see the face of Jesus” in others and to “be the face of Jesus” to 
others.  Do we take that opportunity to provide “peace” to those we encounter or are we afraid of what others will think 
of us and do nothing?  Pray for the strength and courage to live a “God-centered” life and not a “self-centered” life. 

MATERIALS MAILED  
Campaign	materials	 have	 been	mailed	 to	 all	 families	who	were	 unable	 to	 attend	 one	 of	 our	 receptions.	 Please	
PRAY,	PROMOTE	and	PARTICIPATE.	Everyone	is	asked	to	consider	a	3-year	pledge	to	It’s	Time	to	Build.	

We ask that you return your response no later than  
Commitment Weekend, May 2, 2021.  

Over	140	PARISHIONERS	SIGNED-UP	TO	ASSIST	CAMPAIGN!	THANK	YOU	
VOLUNTEERS!	

Last	weekend	was	the	Kick	Off	and	Recruitment	Weekend	for	“It’s	Time	to	Build”	Capital	Campaign.		The	
Campaign	 Committee	 is	 grateful	 to	 the	 over	 140	 parishioners	 who	 volunteered	 to	 help	 with	 the	
campaign!		This	is	a	wonderful	show	of	support	and	teamwork	and	we	are	very	grateful!	


